
The London District Construction Association has very generously extended an invitation to CFBA members 
(through the Council of Ontario Construction Associations) to join a webinar (May 8th @ 8:30am) to review the 
various government support programs available for your business and for individuals. These programs could 

be the lifeline that many construction companies need in these challenging times. 
Attendance is limited to 500. 

CFBA Members - please email cfba@cfba.ca for login details. 
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